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NOTES ON CONTRIBUTORS

SARGENT BUSH, JR. is a doctoral candidate in English, presently 
completing a dissertation on Nathaniel Hawthorne. An earlier article, 
on James Fenimore Cooper’s The Pathfinder, appeared in the Decem­
ber, 1965, issue of Nineteenth-Century Fiction. This fall he will join 
the faculty of Washington and Lee University.

ROBERT HOWREN is Associate Professor of English and director 
of the linguistics program.

RICHARD M. KOLBET is Map Librarian. Among his special interests 
are Vachel Lindsay and Western Americana.

M. THOMAS STARKES is currently writing a study of O. D. Foster’s 
career for his doctoral dissertation in the School of Religion. He holds 
the B.D. degree from Southern Baptist Seminary.
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News and Notes

The third annual spring dinner of the Friends will be held on Friday, April 14, 
1967, at the University Athletic Club. Professor George W. Forell, Director of 
the School of Religion, will be the speaker.
Life membership in the Friends is awarded to patrons whose gifts of rare books 
or financial contributions are $1,000, and to sustaining members whose annual 
contributions of $100 may become equivalent to this. Other annual memberships 
are solicited as follows: contributing memberships $25.00, regular memberships 
$5.00, student memberships $2.00. Institutions are accepted as regular members.
On the back cover is a portion of the map engraved for Harmon’s Journal. The 
original copper engraving is preserved in The University of Iowa Libraries, 
together with the manuscript journal.
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